Salem Township Planning Commission
Minutes, November 4, 2010

Called to order — 7 pm
Present — Blaskeslee. Oosterink, Pitsch, Myers, Berens, Shields, Boyles

Approval of the Minutes of October 8, 2010 — Moved by Berens, Seconded by
Myers. Motion carried.

Inquiry of Conflict of Interest — none noted.

Township Board Update — The office server crashed but is now up and working
again. The Board is developing a new job description for Fire Chief. Larry
Hildebrand is currently acting chief.

Preview of upcoming SUP Hearings — Bob Jones indicated that there will be a total
of 19 SUPs for review. He presented preliminary information for study and
distributed general information regarding the Ordinance.

Other — The ZBA minutes of October 20, Special Meeting, were reviewed and there
was discussion of the many non-conforming lots in Burnips. There is a desire to
stimulate development if appropriate uses arise. There was discussion and
consensus to have Bob Jones and Mark Sissons explore options.

Upcoming — Next meeting — November 9. Public Hearings for SUPs, with meetings
on November 10 and November 11 as well. Time changed to 6:30 p.m.

Adjournment — Moved by Blakeslee, seconded by Oosterink. Motion carried.
7:43 p.m. ]

K. Pitsch
Secretary



